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1. 71st FEFPEB congress / 25-27 September 2024 Oostende/Bruges (Belgium)

"Wooden pallets and packaging: Our future in a rapidly changing world"

In 5 weeks from now the European wooden packaging industry will meet for a full-scale congress, our Belgium

partners Fedustria and FEFPEB are ready to welcome you in Oostende.

A very diverse programme has been prepared and our congresses remain the outstanding occasion to

meet your fellow industry colleagues and suppliers.

Go to FEFPEB | Home to obtain all information on the congress, with a super day of company visits (PGS

Rodanar & REC, Mariasteen, Nails of Flanders and G-Bloc).

The business session is completed with a great variety of topics, all handled by excellent speakers.

The partner programme (Bruges visit and Oostende – James Ensor House plus lunches) is most promising.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The number of participants is rapidly growing and in order to avoid any disappointment it is advised not to wait any

longer to register and book your hotel accommodation, all information to be found on the website.

2. EUDR / state of affairs

During the summer break not much movement in Brussels but with the re-election of mrs Ursula von der Leyen as

President of the European Commission,

CEI Bois and their partners (including FEFPEB) sent a letter (click here) to stipulate again that a delay of the entry

into application of the EUDR is of the utmost importance.
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